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September 6, 2016 
 
Matthew Nicastro 
Iron Haven Gym & Chiropractic 
1787 W Trindle Rd  Ste 302 
Carlisle,  PA   17015-9602 
 
 
Dear Matthew, 
 
The Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus (HGMC) has been an integral part of the Central Pennsylvania 
LGBT community since its inception in 1987. We continue to celebrate the LGBT experience 
through live performances and community service, promoting a better understanding of alternative 
lifestyles within the emerging spirit of acceptance.  
 
We are actively seeking private and corporate sponsors for our 2016-2017 Concert Season, which 
will enable us to continue building positive community relations through ongoing chorale productions 
and public outreach.  
 
Your financial support of our non-profit organization is crucial to our efforts, and will provide the 
necessary resources to sustain our mission and commitment to the Central Pennsylvania region,  
present our concerts and increase our chorus membership.  
 
Enclosed is our 2016-2017 Concert Guide listing our scheduled performances for the upcoming 
season, and an Advertising and Sponsorship brochure which details the various opportunities for 
your organization to help support our annual funding campaign. The deadline for corporate 
Sponsorship and Advertising submission is November 1, 2016. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions you may have, or to schedule a time for 
us to meet and discuss your potential advertising or sponsorship with the Harrisburg Gay Men’s 
Chorus. 
 
We appreciate your time and consideration of this request and trust we can count on you and your 
organization for support in insuring our continued financial stability. 
 
Sincerely, 

Douglas W Wentz 
Douglas W. Wentz, Annual Funding Campaign Chairperson 
info@HarrisburgGayMensChorus.org 
717.575-3855 mobile  
 
enclosures 
 


